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From: Kathryn Hadley 
Date: January 6, 2025 at 10:04:00 PM EST
To: council@wilmot.ca
Cc: clerks@wilnot.ca, Harvir Sidhu <harvir.sidhu@wilmot.ca>
Subject: Property tax increase

To: Mayor Natasha Salonen and Wilmot Councillors
Re: Property Tax Increase

We are shocked and disappointed and wish to express our deep concern that
Wilmot township is requesting a tax increase of over 50%. This increase is
unacceptable for all residents of Wilmot.

We are requesting that the elected councillors and the mayor provide the
necessary leadership and make thoughtful and difficult decisions to achieve a
reasonable tax increase for 2025. Your decisions must reflect the fact that you
were elected by the public to act in our best financial interests.
Reagrds,
Kathryn and Bob Hadley

Sent from my iPad




